
Egypt Project Scoring Sheet Name__________________________

2 points 6 points 8 points 10 points Points

Research Cards

Fewer than 3 sources. 
Missing sources. Not 
formatted with bullets. 
Messy. Inaccurate facts. 

Have 3 sources from 
books OR online sites. 
Sources labeled 
correctly. Used bullet 
format. Has some 
accurate facts. 
Disorganized. 

Have 3 sources from 
books & online sites. 
Sources labeled 
correctly. Used bullet 
format. A few interesting 
facts, organized, neat 
and accurate. 

Have 4 or more sources 
from books & online 
sites. Sources all 
labeled correctly. Used 
bullet format. Many 
interesting facts. 
Organized, neat and 
accurate. _______/10

Essay Outline

Completed with
limited or confusing
topic sentences.
Details don’t
support the topic
sentence.

Completed with
topic sentences and
details.

Completed with
accuracy.
Complete topic
sentences and
appropriate details.

Completed with
accuracy and
neatness. Well crafted
topic sentences and 
vivid details.

_______/10

Essay

Essay doesn’t follow 
guidelines.
No revisions made
after feedback given.

Essay follows some
guidelines. Some
revisions made after
feedback given.

Essay follows
guidelines. Most
revisions made after
feedback given.

Essay follows all
guidelines.
Interesting &
original. Revised
carefully &
completely after
feedback given.

________ X 2

________/20

Bibliiography
Has fewer than 3
sources. Page is
NOT formatted
correctly.

Has 3 sources of
same type. Page is
formatted correctly.

Has 3 sources of
different types.
Page is formatted
correctly.

Has 4 or more
sources of different
types. Page is
formatted correctly. _______/10

Presentation 
Summary

No topic sentence.  Few 
details. No conclusion.  
Disorganized and 
missing information.

Topic sentence not 
clear or doesn’t state 
main idea.  Order isn’t 
logical.  No conclusion.

Clear topic sentence
that states the main 
idea. Mostly arranged in 
logical order and has  a 
concluding sentence. 
Includes some extra 
details that aren’t 
necessary.

Clear topic sentence
that states the main 
idea. Major points 
arranged in logical 
order; a concluding 
sentence effectively 
brings the summary to
a close. _______/10



Egypt Project Scoring Sheet Name__________________________

Comments:

2 points 6 points 8 points 10 points Points

Artifact
Artifact incomplete,
not labeled or
identified, unsafe, or
not made by
student. 

Artifact not clearly
related to topic.
Some parts are
labeled or identified.

Artifact represents
topic. Most parts
are labeled or
identified.

Artifact clearly
represents topic.
Detailed and
creative. Parts are
labeled or identified.

________ X 2

________/20

Oral Presentation
Does not meet any 
expectations.

Meets some 
expectations.

Meets expectations. Exceeds expectations.

_______/10

Effort
(May deduct up to 
50 points here!)

Missed all due
dates. Distracted
others during class
work periods.
Negative attitude.

Missed 3 or more
due dates. Needed
reminders to stay
on task. Uneven
engagement in
project. Met some
expectations.

Most due dates
met. Usually on
task during class
work periods. Met
expectations.

All due dates met.
On task during
class work periods.
Demonstrated
enthusiasm for
project. Exceeded
expectations. 

_______/10

TOTAL POINTS _______/100


